
 

 

 

 

 

August 18, 2015 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

On April 1, 2015 the DATEL Business Unit from Murata Power Solutions was sold as part of an 

employee buyout. The DATEL Business Unit will continue business as DATEL Inc., an 

employee - owned, US Corporation. Murata's Power Supplies, Magnetics and Panel Meters are 

not affected by this sale. Effective September 1, 2015 DATEL will no longer be allowed to 

pursue new business for Murata Power Supplies, Magnetics and Panel Meters, but may 

continue sales to existing customers with Military applications. Murata will be working to remove 

references to DATEL from our data sheets, product labels and website. 

 

Should you have any questions please contact John Barnes, Manager, Distribution Sales, 

Power Products at jbarnes@murata.com. 


